Dear members of India Heritage Society,

We write with an update on the temple's planning regarding the novel coronavirus disease, COVID-19. It is our highest priorities right now to ensure the health and well-being of our members.

A person who is exposed to coronavirus can spread it even though he/she doesn't have any symptoms, so it is important to avoid unnecessary public gatherings. Therefore, the board has decided to cancel satsang/events until further notice.

The temple will remain open for daily worship and Sharmaji will be available for private puja services.

We encourage everyone to wash their hands before entering and leaving temple. If you have traveled to any heavily involved region, state or country, please do not visit the temple for 2 weeks after you have returned.

We will be in touch with any updates.

Thank you, Rajeshri Patel President, India Heritage Society